
Mission Report for February, 2019 
Canaan church of  Christ, Tobago, West Indies 

Hello Beloved brethren,  

      We continue to update you on the progress of  the Lord’s work being done here at Canaan, Tobago. The 

Kingdom here is growing fast and we continue to help members grow spiritually. Please send us your feedback and 

questions and we will respond. Here is our report: 

Period: 1st to 28th 

Theme: Entertaining Angels unawares  

Book: The book of  Hebrews (again) 

School ministry: Religious Instructions really has been impacting the lives 

	 	 	      of  my students. They meet me everywhere with joy and even  

	 	 	      their parents know me when evangelizing to them.  

	 	 	     

	 	 	     

Lessons done:  
- The Christian that Preys/Prays/Praise 

- Priority to Hospitality 

Family building: - We have been assigned new accountability partners and our responsibility has been 	 	

	 	 	       increased and extended to members who are struggling, as well as new members  

	 	 	      - We continue to work with visitors and keep in touch with them for studies 

	 	 	      - Ongoing studies with Newly Converted brethren. 

	 	 	      - We went out for the whole month to canvas the area and the support was amazing! 

Plans for the church:   -Gospel meeting to be hosted by us and Mt Pleasant from March 09th to 23rd, 2019. 	

	 	 	 	     The Trinidad School of  Preaching students and a Staff  will be coming to help 	 	

	 	 	 	     evangelize and issue invitations for this great event . (We are excited!) 

	 	 	 	     Youth Skills and Bible Camp (VBS) to be held during the summer holidays 

	 	 	 	    	 	 	 	    

Thank you! You continue to support and contribute to our spiritual and financial support in the work here in 

Tobago. May God bless you and we ask for your continued prayer and support as we grow the Lord’s Kingdom here 

on this island during this year 2019! 

With thankfulness, 

.............................................       
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Our family



Adrian Sookdeo 
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1. 2.

3. 4.

5. 6.

1. The men from Mt. Pleasant and Canaan church of  Christ planning the gospel campaign. 

2. These are some Tracts that Br. Michael and myself  designed for canvassing the community. 

3. This is us posing for a pic after sharing tracts and giving invites for the gospel meeting. 

4. We went out for some family time fun. 

5. The Secretariat meeting in Tobago where legal matters involving congregations were sorted out. 

6. Information and History: A pic showing all of  the Trinidad School of  Preaching directors 
(former and current).


